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	Text1p5: Mrs. Erdmann's Class Room #3
	Text2p5: class
newsletter
	Text5p5: mark your calendar
	Text3p5: a note from the teacher
	Text3ap5: We are nearing the end of the school year.  The kids have grown so much!  We all know what an unusual year this has been and I must say they have adjusted so well.  As always thank you for your continued support; it means so much! Just a reminder that Friday May 28th will be remote for our class only.  The kids will bring home packet work on Thursday and have assignments on Seesaw. 
	Text5ap5: May 3rd-24th: MAP testing
Friday May 7th:  EARLY DISMISSAL 11:15 am
Sunday May 9th: Happy Mother's Day
Friday May 14th: Fun Day - we will be outside with the kids doing activities. 
Wednesday May 26th: Step up day- Aurora
Friday May 28th: REMOTE DAY for our class 
Monday May 31st: NO SCHOOL Memorial Day 
Tuesday June 1st: Kindergarten Celebration-  A'Myah - 9am 
June 1st. - Kindergarten last day of school
June 4th - 1st & 2nd grade last day of school
 
	Text4p5: What we're learning
	Text6p5: Extra! Extra!
	Text4ap5: Math:  Adding doubles, reviewing time and money, and estimation.
 
Reading: Through Unique Learning System and our weekly stories we will continue to work on fluency and comprehension. Assessments for reading level and sight words will take place.
 
Writing: Formation, size, spacing, punctuation, and grammar review. 
 
Science:  The butterfly cycle, planting a seed and how it grows.
 
Social/Emotional: Being a good friend, taking turns, and using kind words.  We will also discuss strategies for self-regulation. 
	Text6ap5: As we near the end of the school year I just want to say I hope you all have an amazing summer filled with fun and the making of great memories.  It's been a pleasure being your child's teacher.  I will miss them all dearly.
 
I wish all of you amazing moms a wonderful Mother's Day!  I know your kids appreciate all that you do for them.  I do, too!!!
	Text7p5: contact me
	Text7ap5: Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns via RemindApp or e-mail me at merdmann@ahsd125.org.  


